
Rebecca Chapman 

My name is Becky Chapman and you may 
recognise me as I was the Chair of the Friends of 
Molescroft School for five years, whilst my 
daughter was at Molescroft Primary School. I 
joined the FOMS as I wanted to give something 
back to a school that was giving my daughter a 
high standard of education as well as amazing 
experiences, for example we love international 
evening, so we were eager to go to Canada this year! When my daughter 
moved to Secondary School, I jumped at the opportunity to become a 
school governor. 


I relish the new challenge and although I am on a steep learning curve, I 
am quickly learning what happens 'behind the scenes' of an outstanding 
school and can see that everything is done at Molescroft with the child's 
best interests at the centre of any decision or activity.  I have an 
investigative mind and am willing to ask questions which I sense will come 
in handy as a Governor.


On a personal note, I have lived in Molescroft the majority of my live and I 
am testament to the saying 'once a mole, always a mole' as I also went to 
Molescroft Primary School. The building is nothing like I remember but I do 
have fond memories of playing on the apparatus that used to be in the hall 
and my residential to Cober Hill definitely wasn't in the same league as my 
daughters residential to Derbyshire.


In my spare time I enjoy running (I'm a founder member of the Marathon 
Moles - a group of parents and teachers who entered an annual 
challenging running event to raise sponsorship for the school) and I enjoy 
travelling, walking our family dog and socialising with my friends and family 
(usually over a glass of wine - or two!).


